
29th Sunday in Ordinary Time (B)         St. Monica’s Parish         October 17/18, 2015 
 

STEWARDS OF GOD’S GIFTS (PART 5) – THE GIFT OF FAMILIES 
 

This coming Wednesday at 7:00 p.m., we will have a panel discussion entitled “Families Reaching Out 
to Families: A Conversation about Family Life.”  I am grateful that my friends Cathie and Tony, Claire, Corey 
and Cathy, and Corey-Anne and Cal, who represent a diversity of family configurations, will enter into dialogue 
with us about where they meet God in their family, why belonging to the church is important to their family, and 
what we as church can do to reach out with greater sensitivity to people in their life situation.  

Last week, I was in Corner Brook, Newfoundland representing our archdiocese at the Canadian 
Federation of Presbyteral Councils.  Our guest speaker was 32-year old Leah Perrault, wife and mother of three 
young children, and Director of Pastoral Services in the diocese of Saskatoon.  In her reflection on our role as 
priests in the pastoral care of families, one thing she said really hit home: “We have all heard what ‘ideal’ 
families are supposed to look like.  But what we need is help in finding God in our real families, however messy 
they are.” Finding God in the mess – a challenge for all our families!   

At a prayer vigil held in St. Peter’s Square the night before the start of the Synod on the Family, Pope 
Francis spoke these inspired words: “Let us pray that the Synod will show how the experience of marriage and 
family is rich and humanly fulfilling. May the Synod acknowledge, esteem, and proclaim all that is beautiful, 
good and holy about that experience. May it embrace situations of vulnerability and hardship: war, illness, grief, 
wounded relationships, and brokenness, which create distress, resentment and separation. May it remind these 
families, and every family, that the Gospel is always “good news” which enables us to start over. From the 
treasury of the Church’s living tradition may the Fathers draw words of comfort and hope for families called in 
our own day to build the future of the ecclesial community and the world. (…) 

The family is a place where evangelical holiness is lived out in the most ordinary conditions. The family 
is a place of discernment, where we learn to recognize God’s plan for our lives and to embrace it with trust. It is 
a place of gratuitousness, of fraternal presence and solidarity, a place where we learn to step out of ourselves 
and accept others, to forgive and to be forgiven. ”So let us be thankful for the gift of families, and let us 
pray that the family – that all families – may be blessed and strengthened. Amen! 
 

“ADULT FAITH ENRICHMENT – UPCOMING EVENTS” 
Catholicism: The New Evangelization 
 

The Catholic Faith is about an encounter so overwhelming that you want to tell the whole world.  It’s an 
encounter with Jesus Christ!  Join Fr. Raymond this Sunday afternoon, Oct. 18 and again on Oct. 25 and Nov. 
1, from 12:30 to 2:00 p.m. in the parish hall for an opportunity to explore the Church’s mission and the 
challenges of contemporary culture. We will learn what the New Evangelization is, and then witness to 
examples of new ardor, new expressions and new methods of evangelization in action.  A light lunch will be 
provided.  Please register by October 16. 
 

Families Reaching Out To Families: A Conversation About Family Life 
 

Pope Francis has convoked a Synod this October to reflect on “The Vocation and 
Mission of the Family in the Church and Contemporary World.” Join Fr. Raymond and 
a panel of invited guests on Wednesday, October 21 from 7 to 9 p.m. in the parish 
hall to learn how we can reach out to all families – of all shapes and configurations – to 
help them heal their wounds, strengthen their bonds, and more fully realize their 

vocation and mission, both in the church and the world.  Since everyone comes from a family, and since all 
belong to our Church family, we hope you know that you are all welcome to attend our Families Reaching Out 
to Families presentation! Please register by October 19. 
 

Video Divina:   

Join Fr. Raymond for Amazing Grace, the second film of this year’s “Movies with a Mission” series, on 
Friday, October 30 at 7 p.m. in the parish rectory. Free admission and popcorn, and stimulating discussion to 
follow!  All are welcome! 

 

Please refer to our website and the posters at the Church entrances for additional information.  If registration is required, kindly 
use the appropriate sign-up sheets at the main church entrance or contact Anna at the office. 
 



MASS INTENTIONS OCTOBER 17 TO 25, 2015 
Saturday, October 17: St. Ignatius of Antioch 
4:00 Angelo Caucci 

Ermando Giuseppe Nudo 
Stephen Kuhn 

By Teresa Caucci 
By wife Elvira 
By Susanna Kuhn 

Sunday, October 18: 29th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
8:30 In Loving Memory: Leona Clarke, Deceased Members of Charles J. 

McDonald Family, Colombo & Emma Salvati, Luigi & Alba Paliotti,  
Anna Bodalia. 

 

11:00 Amilcare & Pino Mattei 
James Webb 
Emil Johnson 

By Giuseppina & Family 
By Julie Webb 
By Mariela Johnson 

Monday, October 19: St. Paul of the Cross 
8:00 Giustina & Giuseppe Micone 

Petronilla Mora McLean 
By Ambrosio Family 
By Ursulene Mora Farmer 

Tuesday, October 20: St. Hedwig and St. Margaret Mary Alacoque 
8:00 Joan Dickson 

Anita Mathieu 
By Arthur & Jennifer Dickson 
By son Jay & daughter Louise 

Wednesday, October 21: Weekday Mass 
8:00 Deceased members of the  

Orsini & Fiori Family 
By Settemia Onesi 

Thursday, October 22: Weekday Mass 
8:00 Rinaldo Caucci 

Cruciano Nardinocchi 
By his wife Sandrina 
By his Mother 

Friday, October 23: St. John of Capistrano 
8:00 Maria Cardilli 

Jack Robinson 
By Salvatore Cardilli 
By Carol Ann, Colleen, & Steven Garey 

Saturday, October 24: St. Anthony Mary Claret 
4:00 Lodovica & Maria DeCiccio 

Antonio Bei 
By Brother 
By Gabriella Bei & Family 

Sunday, October 25: 30th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
8:30 Antonio Cavallaro 

Giovanni, Maria & Elena Piccolino 
By his Family 
By Piccolino Family 

 

11:00 In Loving Memory: Fioravante Rotiroti, Joseph Onesi, Luigi & Rosa 
Mammone. 

Your Generosity 
Thank you for your on-going support of our parish…Collection for the 
weekend of October 10/11 totalled $2,836.55.   

DEVELOPMENT & PEACE – FALL CAMPAIGN 
“CREATE A CLIMATE OF CHANGE” 

Responding to the call of Pope Francis to take urgent action on curbing 
climate change, D & P has launched a new campaign: Create a 
Climate Change!  This campaign calls on all Canadian Catholics and 
people of good faith to take concrete action to help reduce climate 
change, which is having the most devastating impacts on the poor and 
vulnerable in the Global south. There are many ways in which you can 
contribute to reducing the carbon emissions that are causing global 
temperatures to rise and are creating climate-related disasters such as 
droughts and typhoons.  Even small changes in your everyday life can 
make a big difference.  Did you know that one bus replaces 50 cars on 
the road?  Or that fruit produced locally will use 10-20% less gas in its 
transportation?  By reducing your carbon emissions, you are showing 
your solidarity with the most poor and vulnerable in the Global South 
affected by climate change.  To learn about how you can Create a 
Climate of Change, visit devp.org/climateofchange. 
 
 

COME AND SUPPORT 
OUR BAZAAR ON OCT. 31! 

This year, the proceeds of our 
bazaar will go towards providing 
Christmas food baskets to our twin 
parish of Zamoran, which is still 
suffering greatly from famine. 
Come have lunch, buy a raffle 
ticket, bid on the silent auction, 
purchase some lovely crafts, find a 
bargain at the white elephant table 
and pick up something for your 
children. Mark the date on your 
calendar Saturday, October 31, 
from 10 am to 5 pm and Sunday, 
November 1, from 9 am to 1 pm. 
Helpers needed to set up and for 

the bazaar.  Signup sheets at 
back of church. 

Bakers also needed. 
Info: call Sharon at 514-481-2981. 
 

SKATE-A-THON FOR THE 
FOOD PANTRY 

Come join us at the 
Loyola Arena on 
Saturday, October 
31, from 10:00 
a.m. until 11:30 

a.m. to raise money for our Food 
Pantry.  Pledge sheets will be 
available at the entrance of the 
church this weekend. 
 

THANK YOU! 
The St. Vincent de Paul Committee 
would like to thank parishioners for 
their very generous and bountiful 
response to our Thanksgiving Food 
Drive. Your donations helped us to 
restock our shelves, as we prepare 
for a very busy time ahead.  
 

“IN LOVING MEMORY” 
You are invited to record the names 
of your deceased family members 
and friends in our “Loving 
Memory” books that are situated 
around the church. These books 
will be placed on the altar and your 
deceased loved ones will be prayed 
or at all the masses during the 
month of November.  

http://www.dreamstime.com/royalty-free-stock-images-skating-image18149089

